
From: Eric Marcus <eric.marcus@cityofracine.org> 
 

Subject: Communication Regarding Sidewalk Assessments 

 

Communication from the Alderman of the 2nd District to the Public Works & Services 

Committee requesting discontinuing sidewalk assessments and instead creating a Special 

Revenue Fund for sidewalk maintenance and improvement. 

 

Thanks. 

Best regards,  
Eric 
______________________________ 
Eric Marcus 
Alderman - 2nd District 
Public Works & Services Committee 
City Plan Commission 
(t) 262-633-3012 
www.cityofracine.org/2nd 
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